Phoenix Arizona November 24,1936 Mr. J. V. Lloyd, Assistant Superintendent. Grand Canyon National Park, Grand Canyon, Arizona. My dear Lloyd: I thank you for your kind letter of November 21 with which you enclosed a statement showing the advantage to the Army and to the technical Services of maintaining C. C. C. Companies at full strength. I appreciate this memorandum, and assure you that I shall make good use of it when the bill to continue the Civilian Conservation Corps is before Congress next year. With kindest personal regards, in which Paul Roca Moins me, I am Yours very sincerely, Memisandum by Senath Hayden